Pacific Northwest Ag & Water Quality Conference set for Boise 

October 18, 19, 20, 2004

A three-day water quality conference bringing together agricultural, environmental, and government organizations from Oregon, Washington, and Idaho is scheduled for next month in Boise, Idaho. The fifth "Water Quality in the Pacific Northwest Conference" is scheduled for October 18, 19, 20, 2004 at the Boise Centra on the Grove.

The conference is designed to improve communication, build understanding, and foster cooperation in discussing issues relevant to agriculture and water quality.  A variety of perspectives will be presented in a non-confrontational forum. The conference is expected to draw more than 300 people. 

The conference will offer 48 different sessions on a variety of topics, including technology of using isotopes, water quality and quantity issues, TMDL’s, ESA, pesticides and water quality issues, and groundwater monitoring.  Plenary speakers, Senator Mike Crapo and Ann Klee, EPA Nominee for Assistant Administrator General Counsel will discuss their views on water quality issues.  

Two panel discussions will cover agriculture issues, water quality and water management by representatives of the three state departments of agriculture, plus a discussion on ESA, Pesticides and Water quality issues by EPA, Crop Life America, Washington Toxics Coalition and the Washington State Department of Agriculture.

Attendees may be able to receive certified crop advisor (CCA) hours and some pesticide recertification credits. 

The conference cost is $140 for those who pre-register and $190 for those who register at the door. The registration fee includes two lunches and breaks plus lots of literature.

Registration forms for the conference are available on the internet at www.agwaterqualitynw.org or by contacting Ross Penhallegon, OSU/Lane County Extension Service, (541) 682-4243) or 1 – 800-872-8980. 

